January 15, 2001

Ben Markham, Triangle Club
Hey everyone - 

Sorry the minutes are late this time around.  It's a busy time of year....

-Ben Markham (the new Triangle guy)

********************************

1.  The next meeting will be held Sunday, February 11 at 9:00PM.  I will be leading the meeting.  Contact me at bmarkham@ for suggested agenda items.

2.  Projects board co-chair opening.  Several mentioned that they would encourage members of their respective groups to apply for the position. [N.B. My roommate is Wade Rakes, the projects board co-chair of the out-going administration.  I believe he will be taking the job again this year.  I can get him to come to the next meeting, if there are people who feel like it would be helpful.  E-mail bmarkham@ for comments]

3.  Update on Claudia's Report.  Noted that it had not been completed by the meeting.  [Refer to previous e-mail regarding the report].

4.  Lampposts.  Requesting a schedule of when building services removes signage from the lamp posts.  Also, would like to contact dining services concerning the removal of table tents.

5.  Projects board project.  Bonnie was not in attendance, though she was scheduled to speak to us concerning USG the projects board.

6.  Frist Theater and Scheduling.  Waiting to receive a copy of the revised regulations, and a response to the proposed revisions.  The proposed revision of allowing water in the Frist theater has been rejected, at least verbally. Scheduling session in may: Kimberly Collins books the theater.  Proposed: get a list of available dates and schedule for next year during the first week of May. Bulletin Board:  Abby contacted P. Brietman concerning having a bulletin board in a public space in Frist with high visibility. Follow-up?

7.  Tiger Tickets.  Chris is to meet with Dean Dunne and discuss the matter.  More from him later.

8.  PAC weblink.  Cliff proposed putting a link to the PAC webpage on the "Campus Life" page on the main university web site.  Amanda and Cliff will write a letter to this effect.

9.  185 Renovations.  Adding a dance studio and/or some rehearsal space to the upstairs area of 185 Nass.  Construction expected to span the next 2 to 3 summers.  Seems to be in the interest of the PAC (especially dance groups) to make suggestions for the renovations.

10.  New Groups:

Sympoh - Justin Liang

One Hope Drama Club - Anthony D'Amico

Nach-O  - Sonali Shah

Wym'n Space - Tamara Taitt and Jeny Schanbacher

A Fuego!!! - Ana Ines Garcia

[N.B. A Fuego to be preceded by three upside-down exclamation marks, which I can't seem to do in telnet].

These groups have been invited to be a part of PAC.  None were in attendance.

11.  Cliff made changes to the upcoming events schedule – notably correcting the listed Mime Company performance (2/22-24) and adding the Expressions half-time performance at a Women's basketball game (2-16). Please check the PAC web site for a listing of upcoming PAC events.

12.  Finance situation: PAC was given the same student funding code as the O.W.L.  Evidently this is in the process of being corrected by Dean Dunne's office.

13. Advice on dealing with Dean Dunne's office regarding statements: talk to Sheila, not the other secretary.

14. In order to do a show in Frist that involves any Tech, must get techies trained by Jim according to the Frist regulations.

15.  The PAC list.  The userid for PAC is arts and the password is pac2000.  To e-mail the PAC list, write pac in the "to" field.

*****************************

That's all I've got.  If you feel like responding/augmenting these minutes, let me know and I'd be happy to revise/update.  Let me know if you want anything on the next agenda.

ciao,

Ben

